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Dear Swimmers & Clubs, 
 

We hope you are getting excited for the 2025 UNCLOUD Victorian Metropolitan SC Championships this 

weekend. Please see below some relevant information for the upcoming event. 

All event documents are published on the SV website here. 

Accreditation: Accreditation for coaches, team managers and para carer support will be available for 

collection in club packs only, from the top of the stairs, behind the grandstand in the indoor pool or from 

the Swimming Victoria office between 11am – 3pm Friday 25th July. Swimmers do not require accreditation 

for this event. 

Strictly only those with accreditation can get access to the accreditation only areas/pool deck. No 

parents/guardians can access pool deck. 

 

We encourage all Team Managers & Coaches to join our WhatsApp Group Chat, where key event 

information will be shared during the event. Click here to join. 

Timekeepers will not be used during this event, as Hawk-Eye will be in operation as back-up timing and 

recording infractions. 

Self-Marshalling will be in place for all swimmers. Please find the self-marshalling procedure here. 

Top three finishers will be announced by the commentary team through live commentary into the 

grandstands and through livestream. Medallists will be displayed on the scoreboard. Results will then be 

available via Meet Mobile (unofficial) and printed behind the grandstand. Medallists can then collect 

medals from the medal presentation desk located on pool deck. SV Backdrop and the dais will be in the 

main foyer for photos. 

For Distance Events at all SV Championships, anyone swimming in a 400m, 800m and/or 1500m event must 

check in at the SV Desk on pool deck, or using the QR Code linked in the meet program 1 hour prior to their 

scheduled race time. Failure to check in will result in heats being merged and that lane no longer being 

available. 

No fins or paddles allowed in the competition pool. This is a request by MSAC to ensure that the touchpads and 

timing equipment do not get damaged. 

This event will be live streamed via our YouTube channel. 

Swimmerch will be in attendance. View their range of event merchandise here.  

Swimming Victoria has joined the Washroom Dignity Initiative, where we will be offering free menstruation 

products in both the female indoor and outdoor pool changerooms. This is to provide a comfortable 

environment for our swimmers. 

Should you have any questions please contact us at events@vic.swimming.org.au.  
 

Kind Regards, 

Swimming Victoria 

https://vic.swimming.org.au/events/uncloud-victorian-metropolitan-sc-championships
https://chat.whatsapp.com/IQpYNS0tGqyBpJeb2N2eBn?mode=ac_t
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sQy5bLRlhpn0Tq-yz7ltsMjzInX1ZADU/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTsoFxwO7_epq2wxSMOsM2g
https://swimmerch.com.au/collections/2024-victorian-metropolitan-championships
https://www.initial.com/au/hygiene-services/washroom-dignity?utm_term=washroom%20dignity&utm_campaign=AU%20%7C%20Initial%20%7C%20Washroom%20Dignity%20for%20NRL%20clubs&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=277822960&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-93BnlOo3ubVX8Yuk1MTKmRybb3m9uuu1joBTEDqnLL8IIoRuyHUA_VSjFZ5wZMOMv7A5NCKZAmmygr06KjnXxNGWzmB04cJZvxWVO5TQLyjzF1kao&utm_content=277822960&utm_source=hs_email
mailto:events@vic.swimming.org.au

